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This weekly electronic newsletter is designed to keep you current on California Water Plan news. 
We welcome comments, suggestions and any news tips that may be of interest to water planners.
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The Delta Stewardship Council has started accepting comments on a 
new Water Resources White Paper that is available online. The report 
addresses beneficial water uses, potential conflicts among those 
uses, and future risks. Comments can be sent to this email address.

Comments now being 
accepted on California 
water resources report

The date has been set for the the inaugural meeting of the Tribal Advi-
sory Committee for California Water Plan Update 2013.  It will be held 
Friday, Feb. 25, in Sacramento. The Update 2013 Tribal Engagement 
website will have updates on the exact location and meeting materials 
as they become  available. It also has details on a Tribal teleconfer-
ence and webinar to be held Thursday, Jan. 6.

Save the date for the 
Tribal Advisory Committee 

Water Plan meeting

The California Strategic Growth Council has released the 2010 
California Regional Progress Report. It is a resource intended to help 
improve the measurement, understanding, and achievement of sus-
tainability for regions in the state, and California as a whole.  

SGC releases 2010 
California Regional 

 Progress Report

The agenda for this week’s meeting of the Delta Stewardship Coun-
cil (DSC) is now available online. The two-day meeting will be held 
this Thursday and Friday, Dec. 16 and 17, in West Sacramento. The 
complete agenda, and links to related materials, are available on the 
DSC website. 

DSC sets agenda 
for two-day meeting
 in West Sacramento

Water Use and Efficiency will host a webinar tomorrow, Thursday, 
Dec. 16, to provide information and answer questions about the 
suggested format and changes for Urban Water Management Plans. 
Details on joining the webinar can be found on the DWR website.

DWR webinar looks 
at Urban Water 

Management Plans

Integrated Regional Water Management has posted a new schedule 
of upcoming events. It includes a summary of events and due dates 
for the component grant programs. There are also links that provide 
details on the individual items.

IRWM posts new
schedule of 

upcoming events

The Natural Resources Agency has released a 
white paper based on last October’s policy sum-
mit that examined the future of natural resource 
management. The report contains a range of 
recommendations for consideration by the governor 
elect’s administration. They are intended to promote 
integrated natural resource management in Califor-
nia. You can read the report here.

White paper looks at 
integrated natural resource 
management in California
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